[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Subject: Objection to Planning 2020/1133/P
Dear Sir,

I write to object to this application because of noise and nuisance. This application is retrospective.
.Alcotraz has been operating in violation of permitted use for a considerable time, showing their contempt
for the rules.

We are frequently disturbed by groups as they queue to enter, come out to smoke and drink in the street,
during the course of their evening, and generally make considerable mess and noise. Cigarette ends, and
glasses and bottles are left strewn on the street.

This is also a massive issue as they leave this "venue". As people get considerably louder after they have
spent their evening drinking alcohol.

The attendees are actively encouraged to bring their own alcohol, and to get "as drunk as you like".

I live close to this establishment, and am affected by it, as are my neighbours, who have young children.
Alcotraz, is in the middle of a very residential area, where entertainment venues, which involve drinking,
seriously impact the lives of all who live here.

Neal Street is a very narrow street and any noise is amplified..

I would ask you to reject this application .

Thank you for your attention,

Yours Faithfully,




